Notice Regarding Restructuring of 7 CFR 319.37: Importation of Plants for Planting Regulations

On April 17, 2018 USDA-APHIS formally announced the release of the restructured regulations for
importing plants for planting. ASTA does not anticipate that this restructure will have an impact on
seed company day-to-day operations. In the restructured regulations, APHIS consolidated all of the

general requirements for importing plants for planting into one place, making them easier for
stakeholders to find and APHIS to update. In addition, APHIS will also post future import restrictions for
specific types of plants for planting in the Plants for Planting Manual, instead of codifying them in the
CFR. Previously, regulations for seed imports were scattered throughout many different commodity
regulations, which made finding information difficult. This restructure does not change any specific
import requirements, and will provide a “one stop” resource for the industry. The new Plants for
Planting Manual can be found here. If you have questions or concerns about the restructure please
contact ASTA or APHIS directly.


http://t3464892.icpro.co/track.aspx?id=460|34DEBC|4FBF|2A3|15E|0|36B|1|67E64C4C&destination=https%3a%2f%2fwww.aphis.usda.gov%2faphis%2fourfocus%2fplanthealth%2fimport-information%2fpermits%2fplants-and-plant-products-permits%2fplants-for-planting%2fq37-revision-faqs&dchk=341DB83E
http://t3464892.icpro.co/track.aspx?id=460|34DEBC|4FBF|2A3|15E|0|36B|1|67E64C4C&destination=https%3a%2f%2fwww.aphis.usda.gov%2faphis%2fourfocus%2fplanthealth%2fimport-information%2fpermits%2fplants-and-plant-products-permits%2fplants-for-planting%2fq37-revision-faqs&dchk=341DB83E
http://i.icpro.co/Files/460/34DEBC/F9D5/a795ca0d716c4245af1c3bfcbbca99d8/0/Aphis+Plants+for+Planting+Manual.pdf
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